
Flowers 

The ɳowers in the sanctuary today are given to the glory of God by Bill and 

Mary Lou McSpadden in honor of their 56th wedding anniversary. 
 

Labor Day 

The church oʛce will be closed tomorrow, Monday, September 3, in 

observance of Labor Day.  We will reopen on Tuesday, September 4.  
 

Youth Small Group Begins Wednesday, September 5,at 5:30 pm 

Youth Small group is a weekly Bible study held in the CHPC Youth Center for 

all 6th-12th grade students.  
 

Called Meetings  

There will be a Called Session meeting at 10:10 (following early service) on 

Sunday, September 9, in the Parlor.  

The second Meeting will be a Congregational Meeting on Sunday, 

September 9, at 10:40, in the sanctuary.  The purpose of this meeting is to 

change the associate pastors call.   
 

Martha Circle 

Martha Circle will meet on Tuesday, September 11, at 10:30 am, in the parlor.  

Come and enjoy a time of fellowship and Bible study.  Bring a sandwich. 

Drinks will be provided.   
 

Worshipping with us for the ɲrst time?   

Text the word Welcome to 423-299-4949. WeɅd love to connect with you to 

provide you with important information about our church, open a personal 

line of communication, and give you everything you need to see if this place is 

a good ɲt for you! Welcome - and if you have any questions, please stop by the 

Connections Table and chat with a member of our Connections Crew. 

THIS WEEK AT CHPC 
 

Sunday, September 2 

  9:00 am Worship Service 

10:10 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Worship Service 
 

Monday, September 3 

Labor Day: Church Office Closed 

  8:00 pm Basketball 

8:00 pm AA 
 

Tuesday, September 4 

  6:00 pm Cub Scouts 

  7:00 pm Boy Scouts 
 

Wednesday, September 5 

   5:30 pm Youth Small Group 

  7:15 pm Chancel Choir 
 

Thursday,  September  6 

    8:00 pm AA  
 

Saturday, September 8 

  11:30 pm Trip to Repertory  

            Theatre, Jonesborough 
 

Sunday, September 9 

  9:00 am Worship Service 

10:10 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Worship Service 

  5:00 pm Grill & Chill at  

   Warriors Path #1 

 

Prayer Requests  

Emily Bowman (granddaughter of Janis Mullins), Clarence and Joyce Callahan (parents of 

Teresa Strickler), Jim Fortney, Barbara Holt, Bill Kelly Jr. (son of Bill Kelly), Janis Mullins, Billie 

Pecktal, Dan Puckel, Michael Shelton, Larry Stiles (cousin of Sue Fortney), Ray Trent, Nat 

Wheelock 
 

Health Care/ Assisted Living Facilities  

Gwen Crawford (Emmett Crawfordõs mother), Verna Ernst, Ted Hagen, June Hite, Carolyn 

Maynard, Betty Ottenfeld, Wayne & Millie Pruett, Don & Cheryl Tench   

Grill 'n Chill 

Join us for our Fall kick oϜ on Sunday, September 9,  for a 

cookout at Warriors Path State Park, Shelter #1 at 5 pm. 

We'll be grilling burgers and dogs out at shelter 1 at 

Warriors State park for this Fall kick oϜ. We'll provide the 

meat, drink and plates... you just bring a side.  
 

Colonial Heights Ringers 

CH Ringers share music through our beautiful handbells. 

Music is intermediate through advanced. Each person is 

responsible for their particular bells, so rehearsal & 

performance attendance is very important. ϥnterested in 

joining this music fellowship?  carlene@chpres.org  
 

Small Groups 

Small Groups are a vital part of our communal life 

here at CHPC.  Most meet weekly in the home of a 

group member (usually the leader's home).   We ɲnd 

that Godly conversations are often easier to have 

within the comfort of each other's living rooms.  A 

typical Small Group is 8-10 people who pray for each 

other, meet and discuss a lesson nearly every week, 

and often have special dinners together.  

ϥf you are interesting in ɲnding a Small Group to join 

or just want to know more check out our website at 

https://chpres.churchcenter.com/groups/small-

groups 

 September 2, 2018 
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Refresh: The CHPC Fall Retreat | Oct 5-7 @ Holston Camp 
 
 

Life often moves too fast and we ɲnd ourselves with too little time to feel 

connected to God and one another. We feel like there are just too many 

things to do around the house, too many mouths to feed and ɲres to put out 

at work. Perhaps God is calling you to take some time to live a little slower 

and more intentionally. Join us for Refresh, our Fall All-Church Retreat where 

our goal is to help you feel renewed, rejuvenated, & reconnected with God 

and yourself.  
 

Holston Presbytery Camp in Banner Elk, NC, is the perfect location and we 

have the perfect weekend... October 5-7. Come, relax, and hike around the 

beautiful grounds. Forget about preparing meals for a weekend... WeɅve got 

that covered. Enjoy playing games with people of all ages. Reconnect with 

timeless spiritual practices and the clarity that comes with stillness and 

nature. Refresh is for everyone... Children, seniors, teens, full families, 

infants... absolutely everyone!   
KKK 

Registration has begun!  Here's the amazing thing... we are so 

committed to making this a multigenerational retreat that we've completely 

waved all children's registration fees and have kept adult costs incredibly 

low.   
KKK 
REGϥSTRATϥON FEES: 

1. CHϥLDREN - ALL Children are completely FREE (ϥnfants through High 

School) 

2. ADULTS 

     a. Guenther Lodge* (Private Bath) - $75 per adult  (FULL) 

     b. Guenther Lodge* (Shared bath) - $50 per adult 

     c. Cabins - $50 per adult 
KKK 
Registration covers weekend 

housing, programming,  

& 5 meals. 
 

 

 

Habitat Fall Build Update 
 

As you know, CHPC is participating this fall 

with Habitat for Humanity and Eastman in a 

community build with other local 

churches.  The covenant signing with the 

family was held this past Sunday, during the 

early service.   

We still need more volunteers especially on 

Thursday and Friday of CHPCɅs three-day 

build.  You can volunteer on one or all of 

CHPCɅs build days: September 13, 14 and 15. We also need to raise $5,000 to 

fulɲll our ɲnancial obligation as a partner in this community build.  Please 

give generously for this very deserving family. Just write Habitat in the memo 

line of your check to CHPC.  To volunteer, you can sign up online via https://

www.giveϜect.com/campaigns/7559-darien-danielle-s-build  or by visiting 

CHPCɅs website at www.chpre.org/habitat.  YouɅll receive a conɲrmation email 

once you are signed up.  ϥf you need to change your schedule, youɅll be able 

to log back in via a link in the email.   
 

You can also contact Jan Mcϥver if you do not have access to sign up 

online.  KEY NOTE: We are encouraging workers to carpool to the site as 

parking is very limited and not available on the street.  

 

 

Jonesborough Trip 
 

Join your church friends on September 8th for our next trip to the 

Jonesborough Repertory Theater to see NEWESϥES (the play that won the 

2012 Tony Award for best musical!) 

For an excellent introduction to the true story about New York City 

newspaper boys going on strike, watch this clip:   https:/www.youtube.com/

watch?v=y_Sz7_7T50Q 
 

We'll depart the church at 11:30 a.m. that Saturday, and have a no-host lunch 

at the Black Olive Restaurant before attending the 2 p.m. matinee. 
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